

	INSTITUCION EDUCATIVA FE Y ALEGRIA AURES Resolución N°. 0125 del 23 de Abril de 2004 Núcleo Educativo 922 Resolución N°. 9932 Noviembre 16 de 2006 “Educar para la Vida con Dulzura y Firmeza”	Código FGA-
		Aprobado 21/01/2013
		Versión 1
	Gestión Académico – Pedagógica – Plan de Mejoramiento Personal - PMP	Pág. 1

Estudiante:

Área: Humanidades

8°1

Asignatura: Inglés

Período: 2

Docente: Karina Puche B

Año: 2025

Grado:

N°	Indicador de Desempeño	Contenidos y Temas	Estrategias	Tiempo	Criterio de Evaluación	Valoración
	Edito mis escritos en clase, teniendo en cuenta reglas de ortografía, adecuación del vocabulario y estructuras gramaticales. Hago descripciones sencillas sobre diversos asuntos cotidianos de mi entorno	Adjectives Comparatives and superlatives Places around the world	Elabora y Presenta taller escrito propuesto, anexo a este documento. Sustenta en forma oral y por escrito los contenidos y temas de este plan.	Entregar el taller antes de la semana 5 del periodo 3 Sustentación: Se llevará a cabo en el transcurso del tercer período.	Taller en hojas de block tamaño carta y con normas de ICONTEC. Dominio de los temas durante la sustentación del taller y los respectivos ejercicios.	De 1.0 a 5.0 Taller 30% Sustentación taller 70%

Observación:

Los acudientes y estudiantes reciben el Plan de Mejoramiento Personal (PMP) y se comprometen a prepararlo y presentarlo con puntualidad, calidad y eficiencia para mejorar el desempeño académico.

Firma del Estudiante: _____ Grupo: _ Acudiente: ____ Fecha: _

PARTE I

Responda las Preguntas 1 a 5 teniendo en cuenta la información dada.
¿Dónde puedes ver estos avisos?

En las preguntas 1 – 5, marque A, B, C o D en su hoja de respuestas.

1.



- A. In a river
- B. In a swimming pool
- C. In a pool
- D. In a 5 stars' hotel



2.

- A. In a home
- B. In a fruit store
- C. In a hotel
- D. In a restaurant

3.



- A. In a river
B. In a road
C. In store
D. In a section



4.

- A. In internet
B. In a stadium
C. In a store
D. In a department store

5.



- A.. **Don't Feed the Animals** In a zoo
B. In a house
C. At the park
D. In the Street

PARTE 2

RESPONDA LAS PREGUNTAS 6 A 10 DE ACUERDO A LA INFORMACIÓN DADA.

Lea las descripciones de la columna de la izquierda (6 – 10) y las palabras de la columna de la derecha

(A – H). ¿Cuál palabra (A – H) concuerda con la descripción de cada frase de la izquierda (6 – 10)? En las preguntas 6 – 10, marque la letra correcta A – H en su hoja de respuestas.

6. We use it on our hair

A. Hand

7. Fe y Alegria Aures is a...

B. City

8. This is a part of the body

C. House

9. When it is raining, we use an...

D. Umbrella

10 If you feel sick you go to the...

E. Doctor

F. Shampoo

PARTE 3

RESPONDA LAS PREGUNTAS 11 A 15 DE ACUERDO A LA INFORMACIÓN DADA.

Complete las cinco conversaciones. En las preguntas 11 – 15, marque A, B, C o D en su hoja de respuestas

11. Is your brother taller than me?

- A. Yes, he is taller than you
- B. Yes, he is tallest than you
- C. No, he is not as tall as you
- D. Yes, he is taller than me

12. My sister is as intelligent as my mother

- A. Yes, she is as intelligent as me
- B. I think you are ok
- C. I don't believe she is beautiful
- D. Your mother is very intelligent

13. This is the most interesting movie I know

- A. I am very well
- B. I like movies
- C. I think so
- D. Movies are interesting

14. I think Football is the best sport around the world

- A. I like football too much

- B. I think tennis is the best
- C. I like listening to music
- D. My father plays football

15. Today is less hot than yesterday
- A. Yes, yesterday was hotter than today
 - B. Yes, today is hotter than yesterday
 - C. Was yesterday less hot than today?
 - D. Yes, today is the hottest day than yesterday

PARTE 4

RESPONDA LAS PREGUNTAS 16 A 22 DE ACUERDO CON EL SIGUIENTE TEXTO.

Lea los textos y luego responda las preguntas.

En las preguntas 16 – 22, marque A, B, C o D en su hoja de respuestas.

THE CIRCUS

The Rodriguez Brothers Circus is in town! Every year, the circus arrives and stays for a week. Then they go to the next town.

There are not many animals in the circus. People told the circus that they didn't like seeing animals performing. There is an elephant called Jacob and two old lions, Hattie and Meg.

Most of the performers are human! There is Leopold, The Strongest Man in the World. His father also worked in the circus, but Leopold is stronger than him, he has bigger arms and bigger legs too! Leopold performs his act every night for the town's people who come to watch.

Another performer is Clara. She says she has the longest hair in the world. It's about 4 meters long! She also has a daughter who works in the circus. Her name is Sue-Ellen. Her hair is a lot shorter, but she wants to grow it as long as her mother's. Sue-Ellen helps look after the animals and she's also learning how to juggle.

The highlights of the circus are the three clowns, Pit, Pot and Pat. They all wear long red shoes, but Pat's shoes are the longest and sometimes, he falls over because they're so long! They perform for about twenty minutes and they are always the most popular act with the audience, especially the

children. Many people think Pit, Pot and Pat are three brothers, but Pat is older than the other two - he's their father! He's the oldest clown in the country, but he has a lot of energy.

Tomorrow will be the longest day because the circus is leaving town and everything must be packed away into big trucks.

16. Who is The Strongest Man in the World?

- A. Leopold
- B. Leopold's father
- C. Pat
- D. Pit

17. Who has the longest hair in the world?

- A. Sue- Ellen
- B. Clara
- C. Leopold
- D. Pat

18. Who has the shortest hair?

- A. Pat
- B. Clara
- C. Pit
- D. Sue- Ellen

19. Pit, Pot and Pat wear

- A. Long hair
 - B. Big shoes
 - C. Long red shoes
 - D. Short black shoes
20. Who is the oldest clown?
- A. Pit
 - B. Pot
 - C. Leopold
 - D. Pat
21. Who of them helps to take care of the animals?
- A. Pit
 - B. Clara
 - C. Sara's daughter
 - D. Pat
22. Why will tomorrow be the longest day?
- A. Because the circus opened
 - B. Because it will be a party
 - C. Because the circus is leaving town
 - D. Because they go away in a big truck

GOOD LUCK